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For Immediate Release 
Date:  August 26, 2013 
Contact: Carrie A. Dittman 
  Centerville-Washington Park District 
  937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org 
Subject:  A Starry Celebration in Centerville 
 
CENTERVILLE, OH:  Spend an evening with the stars at Forest Field Park! The Centerville-Washington Park District 
is hosting a new event at the park Saturday, September 7 from 7:30-9:30 p.m. Starry Celebration will feature 
nighttime-only activities such as stargazing, night hikes, nocturnal nature stations and glow-in-the-dark crafts and 
games! Bring the whole family and take advantage of this special opportunity for fun in the park after dark. Make 
sure to bring along a flashlight and blanket! 

Forest Field Park is located at 2100 E. Centerville Station Road. Starry Celebration is free, but registration is required. 
Call (937) 433-5155 to register, or register online at www.cwpd.org. 

The Centerville-Washington Park District currently operates eight community parks, eight nature parks, and 33 
neighborhood parks in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-
Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 

 
-30- 

http://www.cwpd.org/

	Contact: Carrie A. Dittman
	Subject:  A Starry Celebration in Centerville

